
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
March 4, 2010
     The Gears

Present: President Steve, Carol, Janet, Ann, Jen, Tyler, Mike, Bobby, Joe, Chris, Dick O., Rich A., George
…& our Newest Member Chris!
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CHRIS PARAGOS inducted into Everett Rotary:
We had a delicious Greek Feast in honor of our newest member Chris Paragos of Everett Credit Union.  Rich A. did a great job in welcoming Chris to our club.  Chris represents Everett Credit Union.  he grew up and currently lives in West Lynn.  Chris is a graduate of Phillips Academy and went on to receive his degree in Communications from Boston College.  he is planning a September 2011 wedding to his fiancé Georgia. WELCOME CHRIS!
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MARK YOU CALENDAR for May 13th---- Don't forget the Everett Rotary Strikes DISCO BOWL-A-THON (see information in this newsletter).  We have not witnessed so much excitement in the Club in such a long time---everyone is looking forward to this fundraiser.  Special thanks to Michael, Chris, and Tyler for leading this effort. If you would like to bowl or get a team together, please complete the form in this newsletter or the one sent via e-mail. We would like to see all members participate in some way, whether bowling, sponsoring a team, being a sponsor of the welcome sign or DJ, or donating a prize for the raffle. Monies raised will be used towards the Club's pledge to Community Family in Everett.  We hope to make this an annual event…So far, we have seven teams already signed up. 
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Happy Dollars…Ann is going to New York…Michael spoke with Paul C. and he sends his best…Bobby paid many "Happy Dollars" in celebration of his 50th birthday. HAPPY BIRTHDAY, BOBBY. 

Happenings
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 Sal DiDomenico, a member of the Everett City Common Council, will speak at our March 18th meeting.  Sal is running for the State Senate. Please make ever effort to attend.  

Everett Rotary supplied pizza and soft drinks for the children in the Literacy Program at the Whittier School.  President Steve said that the Club's efforts were very much appreciated. The Whittier School student body is very needy, and our efforts certainly go a long way.
GUEST SPEAKER:

Our own Carol Churchill was the guest speaker at today's meeting. Carol spoke about LNG and the recent news coverage regarding the Yemen LNG tanker arriving at Distrigas. Very interesting and informative talk!  Thanks Carol.

The Rotary Club of Everett

presents

Everett Strikes

Disco Bowl-A-Thom
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    Proceeds to Benefit Community Family in Everett
Thursday

May 13, 2010

6:00pm to 9:00pm

Town Line Ten Pin

665 Broadway, Malden
	
Gather Your Friends and Co-Workers and form a bowling team. It  doesn’t matter  if you haven’t bowled in years—-you will be in for an evening of fun!

Sponsorships Available:

Promote your company name and sponsor a great cause through the following options:

Welcome Sponsor ($500) Includes 7’x3”   company sign with your company name at the bowling entrance and on promotional materials. Sponsorship includes one bowling team. 

DJ Sponsor ($500) Includes a sign and      announcement of your company every thirty minutes.

Alley Sponsor ($100) Includes your company’s name on an alley sign 5’x3”. If you wish to add a team with this, cost will be $225

Bowling Team (4 members) $150

Individual Bowler  $50



	SIGN ME UP!

_____  Welcome Sponsor
               $500

_____  DJ Sponsor

               $500

_____  Alley Sponsor

               $100

       ___Plus $125 for one team                $225

_____ Bowling Team (4 players)             $150


                 TOTAL $________

We are also looking for donations for raffles that will be held throughout the evening, so anything you can donate (such as sports tickets, restaurant gift certificates, etc.) will be greatly appreciated. If needed, we will pick up a raffle item

Please select your sponsorship level and return this form with a check made payable to:

Rotary Club of Everett by April 20th to:

           Rotary Club of Everett

P.O. Box 490082  Everett, MA 02149

Contact Person __________________________
Telephone #_____________________________
Company Name__________________________
Address ________________________________

_______________________________________ 
Email __________________________________
For information, contact 

Michael Jordan, Metro Credit Union 

617-889-7679 

e-mail: mjordan@metrocu.org




